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Oregon legislation is hell bent on infringing on our 2nd ammendment rights and that 

is unconstitutional as well as gross government over reach. These unlawful bills only 

punish law abiding citizens. Criminals will still have guns and they will commit crimes 

with them. Drugs are illegal but Criminals still get their hands on drugs to use or sell 

or transport. Guns would be no different to those Criminals. DON'T TREAD ON ME! 

As a citizen of this country, I support the 2nd Ammendment as my constitutional right! 


